
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ross Moore [mailto:zrsm@clintoncable.net]  
Sent: Saturday, October 05, 2013 11:49 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Opposed to changes in Reg. 6 contained in Docket 13-007-R 
Importance: High 
 
I am contacting you to please oppose the changes to Reg 6 contained in Docket 13-007-R. 
  
Docket 13-007-R includes a change to Regulation 6 proposed by ADEQ which implements changes from 
Act 954, permitting industries and municipalities to increase pollutant levels for any body of water not 
currently designated as a drinking source.  The bottom line is that it's a degradation of water quality 
standards statewide and the Environmental Protection Agency has stated that making these changes 
would result in a violation of the Federal Clean Water Act. 
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